
GROUP ACTIVITY FOR MU MEETINGS 

LEADER’S NOTES 

 

1. This is a short activity which is meant to help our members think about 

the work of Mary Sumner and how we can continue that work. 

2. Each person will need a piece of A4 paper and the use of a pair of scissors, 

and a pen or pencil. 

3. You will need the same and the instructions for the activity, which are in 

picture form with  brief instructions at the bottom. 

4. You will see that No 3 instruction asked that the members write in their 

own words what they admire about Mary Sumner.   If you could get them 

perhaps to talk to each other for a minute or two and discuss this, 

especially Mary Sumner's devotion to our Lord Jesus, which she used to 

strengthen her for her work.  We  want this to be something to keep and 

direct us in our work through the next year. 

5. Having done this, the members should write in their own words along the 

fold on both sides, and then turn the page over and do the same on the 

back.    All will become clear when the final reveal is done. 

6. if some members are a bit slower than others, try to get them all to wait 

and open the paper together so that the  reveal is not spoilt for the one 

who might be a bit slower. 

 

 


